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Theater is a site of culture
On December 17, 2020 at 18:30, 1st year students of the Faculty of Organization and Management of
Water  Resources,  in  cooperation  with  Zh.Turdiev,  the  Deputy  Dean  for  Youth  Affairs  visited  the  State
Academic Russian Drama Theater of Uzbekistan. At the theater, they watched the play "Black Burka". The
performance and decorations aroused great interest among the students. On behalf of the students, I
would  like  to  thank the  leadership  of  the  institute  for  the  support  provided to  students  in  cultural
recreation.
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